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Volume 2  Number 2            14th September 2018 

 

Nóta ón bPríomhoide: 

 

A Chairde, 

  Tréaslaímid le daltaí a fuair a gcuid torthaí Teastais Shóisearaigh ar an 

gCéadaoin.  Congratulations to all our students who received their Junior Certificate 

Results last Wednesday. We salute their excellent achievements. A sincere word of 

thanks to their teachers and parents/guardians for their hard work and support of our 

students. 

  Tomorrow we welcome visitors and friends to Coláiste Éanna for our Open 

Morning (10:00 – 12:00). Registration will be in the ERST building. 

  Finally, we would ask you to support us in encouraging your son(s) to 

participate in a co-curricular or extra-curricular activity. This newsletter highlights one of 

our new clubs – Dungeons & Dragons. 

 
          Le gach dea-ghuí, 
 

S. Ó Murchú 
Principal 

********************* 
  
In this edition: 
Nóta ón bPríomhoide (Note from the Principal)  ........................................... Page 1 
An tSeachtain Seo Chugainn ....................................................................... Page 2 
Junior Certificate Appeals ............................................................................ Page 2 
Transition Year ............................................................................................. Page 2 
Dungeons and Dragons Club  ...................................................................... Page 3 
Musical Production  ...................................................................................... Page 3 
Art Department  ............................................................................................ Page 3 
Parents’ Association  .................................................................................... Page 4 
Contact Details ............................................................................................. Page 4 
 



Coláiste Éanna  An Nasc 2017-18 Page 2 

 

 
 

An tSeachtain Seo Chugainn… 

(Next Week …) 

 

Monday 17th September   

Tuesday 18th September 14:00 U16 Hurling v St Benildus (Home) 

 

Wednesday 19th September  C3 CSPE Action Project – Trip to Dáil Éireann 

Thursday 20th September   

Friday 21st September   

 
  

********************* 

Junior Certificate Appeals 

 
Junior Certificate appeals must be submitted in writing to the school by Wed 10th 
October.  The cost involved is €32 per subject.  Cheques to be made payable to 
Coláiste Éanna.   Should the appeal be successful the fee will be refunded. 
 
 

********************* 
 

 

Transition Year 

 

 Congratulations to all the students on their Junior Cert results this week. Special 
mention to Donal Monahan who received the highest results in the school. 

 91 students travelled to Carlingford last week for a great 2 days of challenges 
and team building. It was a great success and the weather was kind (in the most 
part) 

 Sign Language classes begin next Friday (Sept 21st) for all students who have 
signed up. 

 A reminder to those who have yet to secure their Community Care and Work 
Experience placements that these should be confirmed as soon as possible 

 

 
 

[Mr. Conway] 
 

********************* 
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Dungeons and Dragons Club 

 

Dungeons and Dragons club provides a friendly and relaxed social space for members 
to interact, and fosters the growth of social, listening and communication skills, as well 
as teamwork. It also allows individuals to engage their imaginations and express 
themselves creatively whilst developing storytelling abilities that greatly benefit their 
English comprehension. Joining the Dungeons and Dragons club can be a positive 
experience in multiple ways and above all, it is a bit of fun in the company of friends.  
Join us on Wednesdays 1pm to 3.30pm and Fridays 3.10pm to 5pm. 
 

  
[Mr. Grant] 

 
 
 

********************* 

Musical Production 

 

The First Rehearsal for Little Shop of Horrors our musical production for 2018 took 
place last night. The whole cast of Coláiste Éanna and Sancta Maria students met for 
the first time and worked with our new Director Suzanne Binley who we welcome to the 
team. We also welcome Ms. Keogh to the team and thank Ms. McDonnell, Dave Grant 
and Ms. Browne for all their hard work so far. We are looking for parents who might 
want to volunteer to help with backstage, costumes etc. and get involved with what 
promises to be another excellent production this year 

 

 
[Mr. Quinn] 

********************* 

Art Department 

 

ART DEPARTMENT NEED YOUR HELP AGAIN!! 

Steel/chrome/no plastic or plastic handles - Butter Knives, Fork & spoons all shapes 

and sizes needed for an art sculpture piece for the 4th year Art Group. 

I would appreciate any donations of this kind. 

           [Ms. Browne] 
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Parents’ Association 

 

 Thank you to all who attended our AGM this week. We hope you found it 
interesting and informative. Thank you to psychologist John Wills who delivered a 
brilliant talk on teenagers and mental health. 

 

 The next P.A. meeting is Tuesday 9th October, 7.30pm, room 37/38. All parents 
are very welcome.  
 

 The P.A. are looking for prizes for the Christmas Raffle. If any parent(s), or their 

companies are in a position to donate one, it would be gratefully appreciated. It is 

a great source of advertising as your company name will be on all tickets that get 

distributed around the area. 

 Please contact us at coleannapa@gmail.com.  

 

 

[Parents’ Association] 

 

 
 

********************* 

Contact Details 

 

Coláiste Éanna, Hillside Park, Ballyroan Road, Rathfarnham, Dublin 16.  D16 248     
Phone: 01-4931767 
Email: secretary@colaisteeanna.ie 

 

 

mailto:coleannapa@gmail.com

